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          Question No: 303  
  
Program No: Australia Post 
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Topic: Senate inquiry report recommendations on Australia Post and Licensed Post Office 
partners 

Senator Urquhart asked:  
 
Senator URQUHART:  I might leave the questioning on those for the moment. I want to go on 
to some other issues. But, on those: I was going to put these to Senator Fifield, but he is not here 
now, so I am sure I can put them to Senator Fierravanti-Wells. There were a number of 
recommendations in the report—specifically two, four, five, six and 17 and recommendation 1 
from the additional comments from the Labor senators. I would like an update on what steps have 
been taken towards implementing those. 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells:  I will take those on notice. I am not in a position to respond. 
  
Answer:  
 
The Government is currently considering its response to the Committee’s final report and it will 
be presented to Parliament in due course.  


